PTC Meeting October
· Mission statement
· Open Forum- 
~ Girls on the Run- we would like to bring this program/curriculum to Most Holy Rosary!  If you are interested in volunteering in a coach position, please reach out to Mrs. Stone! 
· Principal’s Report-
~ Parade will be on 10/29/21- hopefully we will have good weather! Scholars bring in their costumes to school.
~ We will be having a pumpkin patch coming to Most Holy Rosary! We will be having several fun activities in conjunction with the pumpkin patch! Scholars will be able to have this opportunity to “visit the patch” throughout all next week. 
~ 6th grade will be providing lunch for our amazing staff!! They will be providing a taco bar! Yum! 
~Basketball (possibly) coming to Most Holy Rosary- we will need coaches, please reach out if you are interested! 
~Virtues Program- Scholars are actively engaged every day with our Virtues Program.  Scholars learn about these character-building skills each week such as courtesy, foresight, responsibility, just to name a few! When you are in the car with your kiddo or sitting around the table, ask them what the virtue of the week is! Building that school to home connection is such a treasure. 
~Reading at home with your child- when reading with your child, think of meaningful and purposeful questions to gain a deeper understanding and build comprehension.
~Band – if your child is interested in band please reach out to Mrs. Stone.
~Student Council- if your child is interested in student council, they first need a teacher recommendation along with then being chosen by their peers.  Scholars will be providing ideas for school projects, community projects, selling ice cream on Fridays, lead tours at our school, leadership activities representing their class, and so much more! If your child is interested, please reach out to Mrs. Stone.
~Substitutes – if anyone knows of a person that may be qualified to be a substitute teacher, please let the school know! We would love to have a person that can sub that the scholars will become familiar with.
  
· Teacher’s Report-
~Donations to the art is always welcome! Especially metallic paint! 
· Taste of Strathmore tickets- keep selling! Tickets need to be handed in by December 1st.
· Don’t forget to wear something PINK for our fundraiser “PINK OUT”.  This dress-down day is to demonstrate our unity in fighting and supporting breast cancer. All scholars need to bring in 1 dollar.
· Next Meeting – Monday November 29th
· Upcoming event: Tailgate?! If you are interested reach out so we can make this happen!  
Reach out to Jaclyn Horn (315) 877-5506



